
Ladies 18 Hole Golf League Golf Gab by Kellie Bilton ❤ HAPPY 
VALENTINES DAY!!! Take your sweetheart out golfing today.  

 

Fun Facts: the first golf courses in Scotland were village greens and 
cattle pastures. The first golf balls were made of leather stuffed with 
feathers. 

 We started the New Year with a cool stretch of weather. A few 
delays in starting times but nothing that our Ladies aren’t afraid of. 
Simply layer up, have a blanket in the cart; possibly some hot 
chocolate birdie juice and we are good to go.  

December shootout winners:  1st Judy Chase, 2nd Shirley Beaton, 
3rd Kathy Russell. 

 

   December 13, 2024 was a lucky day to our own Cathy Burns. She 
got a hole-in-one on #4 at LF. Congratulations Cathy.  

Shootout Dates:        

Jan 15 qualify  

Jan 23 shootout front  

Feb 5 qualify  

Feb 20 shootout back 

 Congratulations to the Ladies Tennis Team for their performance as 
they won the Family Feud contest. 

 Jan 8 General Meeting - 5 new members since November, Val has 
given Championship playing update.  

Jan 26 Rally for the Cause  



Jan 27 Celebration of Life for Sandy Graham  

Feb 5 Moment of Silence to recognize all members who have passed  

At the General Meeting Dan spoke about the USGA GHIN (Global 
Handicap Index Network) we will be switching to next season. It will 
members $20 annually, that enables our golf club to be “rated” by 
USGA free (instead of costing $5000 for LF & PL). Members 
concerned about the cost Dan indicated he feels Golf Net will end.  

Thank you to Andrea for being my eyes and ears this month. I am 
presently “chilling” in Ontario waiting for a new Grand baby � � due 
end of January. 

 Have fun ladies and I can’t wait to get back golfing       !!!! 


